Seija Rantakallio
Ministerial Adviser

Ministry of the Environment
Finland

Dear Seija Rantakallio,

Thank you for your letter of August 26, 2020, informing Canada of the start of the EIA process for the lifetime extension of the Loviisa nuclear
power plant in Finland, in accordance with the Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment in a Transboundary Context (Espoo Convention).

After review and consideration of the provided information, Canada is of the view that the proposed project is not likely to cause significant
adverse transboundary environmental impacts in Canada.

Therefore, Canada does not consider itself to be a potentially affected Party and does not intend to participate in the next steps of the
environmental impact assessment process for the proposed project.

Yours sincerely,

David McGovern
President
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada



